Q&A with DHS for 11/16/22

Q&A Panel
Carrie 11:04 AM 
I think MDH was saying this was an OSHA rule for AFC/CRS.  Can someone track this down and get back to the group?
Jill Slaikeu would like to answer this question live.
Jenny 11:05 AM  
Has DHS put out an update on IHS with Training staff being able to be family members?
Carrie 11:15 AM 
Can ARRM get clarity on the TB test issue?  This is huge for providers.
Answered




Chat Panel
From Matt Knutson to All Panelists 11:13 AM
Related to EVV and ICS

Affected provider agencies can email DHS.128@state.mn.us with the subject line “Provider agency name, 2023 ICS transition, EVV”
In the body of the email it would be really helpful if they can include the following:

•  Agency name:
•  Agency contact person:
•  Agency contact email:
•  Agency NPI/UNPI: 
•  List of current in-scope EVV services they provide (can be found on the EVV website under “Affected Services”) 
•  Number of individuals who would be transitioning to ICS: 

Please do not send a list of individuals or include any PHI in the email.


